Permanent Mission of Brazil to the United Nations Olffice in Geneva
Chemin Camille-Vidart, 15 — 1202 - Geneve

N° 78/2024

The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and has
the honour to refer to the letter of the Independent Expert on protection
against violence and discrimination based on sexual orientation and gender
identity (IE-SOGI), dated December 20™ 2023, regarding the call for inputs
for the report of the IE on freedom of expression, freedom of assembly and
freedom of association, as they relate to the SOGI context.

2. The Brazilian Permanent Mission would like to transmit to the Office
the enclosed information from the Government of Brazil.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil in Geneva avails itself of this

opportunity to renew to the Office of United Nations High Commissioner for
Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, February 27™ 2024.

To the

Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights
(OHCHR) and to the secretariat of the IE-SOGI mandate.
ohchr-registry@un.org; hrc-ie-sogi@un.org.




